
Native American Indians 

       Special Prayer                   

           Requests: 

 Faith Bible Institute 

 Church Families 

 New Members 

 Our Missionaries 

 Fred a Veteran lost a 20 

yr. old son to  suicide 

 Unspoken  
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We are thankful the baptismal waters are stirring once again.  Louise, 

Delta, and Leonard joined our church a week ago.  The church they were 

attending dissolved and they were looking for a church home to serve the 

Lord.  They have a clear testimony of salvation. We look forward to 

serving our Lord together. 

Our attendance is increasing little by little each Sunday.  This has been 

encouraging.  God is good. 

Matthew Holtsoi graduated 

from our Faith Bible Institute 

and March 1, 2025 he will be 

ordained.  God has gifted this 

young man.  He is an out-

standing speaker. 

Adam is a faithful member 

and a  great help to Matthew.  

He fills the pulpit for Bro. 

Matthew when he needs to 

preach elsewhere. 


